From: Makin, Pender

To:

Subject: Fw: touch base?

Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 8:46:48 AM
Attachments: Outlook-dux041vr.png

Pender Makin

Commissioner

Maine Department of Education
23 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0023

Email: pender.makin@maine.gov

phone: [N

Maine DOE | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Maine DOE Newsroom

Maine
Department of

Education

From: Jeff Porter <jporter@msad51.org>

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2025 9:47 AM

To: Makin, Pender <Pender.Makin@maine.gov>
Subject: touch base?

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Pender,

As you likely know, the threat to federal funding by the President is based on a transgender student from
Greely winning the pole vaulting state championship this week. I am wondering if the Governor has plans
to change course or not? It is important for my district to know this as soon as possible given the
national attention this is currently receiving, and will likely continue receiving in the near term. Having
this information would help with messaging one way or the other. Any insight or information you can
offer would be appreciated.

Jeff Porter

Superintendent of Schools

School Administrative District #51 (Greely)
Cumberland-North Yarmouth, Maine
Office: (207) 829-4800
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